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20th August 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

SURVIVOR-A-THON 
 
On Friday, 14th September 2018 the children of St Michael’s School will be participating in a 
SURVIVOR-A-THON.  This Survivor-a-thon serves the purpose of raising funds for our school.  
This is our MAJOR fundraiser of the year. 
 
The children are asked to obtain as many sponsors as they can and record their information on 
their Sponsorship Card (attached).  
 
Children are sponsored to participate.  As an incentive for the children to obtain sponsors for the 
Survivor-a-thon, there will be a lots of great prizes for children to win.  The highest fundraiser in 
each class will receive a movie ticket and for every $5 a child raises they will be given a ticket in 
our HUGE RAFFLE of prizes and there will also be prizes for classes where every child 
contributes something towards our fundraiser, which have been donated by our kind sponsors. 
 
This card needs to be returned to school by Friday, 21st September 2018 with the money that was 
promised by their sponsors so that we can finalise prizes by the end of the term. 
 
The money raised from this event will go towards the purchase of Playground Resources 
for all grades. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support of this major 
fundraising event and are asking for any parents that would 
be able to help on the day of the Survivor-a-thon.  Please 
complete the slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Deborah Cox 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Attention: Miss Cox – SURVIVOR-A-THON 
 
I am able to help at the Survivor-a-thon on Friday, 14th September 2018. 
 
Name: ………………………………………………… 
 
Child’s name: …………………………………………    Class: ………… 


